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Please come and chat to any of us if you have any questions, ideas, 
and/or feedback! 

The countdown to Christmas has officially begun! 
The P.T.F.A are organising a Christmas disco this 
year to celebrate this festive season! 
When: 13/12/19 
Time: 5.30-7.30pm 
Place: Great Whelnetham Community Centre 
 
The P.T.F.A will not be hosting a fayre this year, 
so please come along with your dancing shoes and 
support your children. We all know our kids love to 
dance! If you are able to volunteer and help in 
anyway, please let us know! With handmade 
goodies, refreshments, a cygnets cake stall and an 
adults raffle, you are guaranteed to have fabulous 
time whilst raising funds for our wonderful school! 
 
To receive your tickets, please complete and return 
the slip at the bottom of the flyer. Tickets can be 
purchased on the door, however if possible please do 
so in advance so we can cater sufficiently!  

 
Mini Christmas Fayre:	 
A staff member is exploring the possibility of a Mini 
Christmas Fayre being run by the school council. More 
information to follow! 

              
Nativity Performances: 
The P.T.F.A will be running a festive refreshment stall 
before the nativity performance/s. Exact times to be 
confirmed. 

  
Parent & Sibling Stall: 
Following the newsletter from the amazing Charlotte 
Budgen, we would like to put a further plea out for any 
volunteers to help us run this fantastic stall!		

                                                    
 
    Next P.T.F.A meeting: January 30th,  

7 .30pm @ Rushbrooke Arms 	


